
The last week of March 2023, along with 12 people from my school, I spent in 
southern France in the city of Perpignan and its surroundings. During our stay, I had 
the opportunity to experience what life is like for students in a French high school. I 
participated in clearing the street of Perpignan with the Erasmus+ project 
participants. I learned about how solar panels work on a solar farm and how big of a 
problem micro plastics are. I went on a breathtaking trip. I visited an aquarium and 
was able to admire fish and other marine animals, such as seahorses and stingrays. I 
also learned how to distinguish between male and female stingrays. Then, I went for 
a walk along the sea coast, often on cliffs and admired beautiful vineyards with 
winemakers and the sea. Thanks to the Project, I was able to improve my English 
skills and meet wonderful people chich I still keep in touch with today. I owe all of 
this to the Erasmus+ Project. I will never forget that week. It was the best week of 
my life. 
 
 


